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Combined Public Schools Music Festival Band Rehearsals
Term 3, 2023

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

The first Music Festival Band Rehearsal will be held on Wednesday 26" July (Week 2, Term 3)
at Clemton Park Public School. Rehearsal time is 9.30am — 2.30pm. Please bring your recess
and lunch. You will need a black spiral backed folder with the music that your band teacher
will give you as well as a music stand. Please make sure your name is on your folder and
you have a pencil to mark your music.

The second rehearsal is Wednesday 23" August (Week 6, Term 3). It is also held at Clemton
Park Public School. This is a shorter rehearsal, 9.30am — 12.30pm. Please bring your recess.
Lunch will be as normal. You must attend both rehearsals.

It is a good idea to now check that you have everything for the Festival Concert Band Uniform —
black pants or long black skirt, black shirt or long sleeve black t-shirt, black socks and totally
black covered-in shoes. Performance dates are Monday 28" August and Wednesday 30t
August 2023. You will be required to be at Bankstown Sports Club from 6pm to 7:30pm on
both nights.

Thank you for your support. / g >
. ./é%(/\-_
Mrs Byrne and Miss Hong Paul Robinson
Band Co-ordinators Principal
@Q Music Festival Band Rehearsals - Permission Slip
| give permission for my child in class to attend

the Combined Public Schools Music Festival Band Rehearsals on Wednesday 26™" July
(Week 2, Term 3) and Wednesday 23" August (Week 6, Term 3) at Clemton Park Public
School.

Permission note to be returned by: Friday 215t July.

My son/daughter requires medication: YES / NO

My child will bring on the day.
(Type of Medication)

| acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health COVID-19
Public Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and procedures. | acknowledge and accept
that there is a risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating at this event. |
confirm that my child will not attend if displaying any symptoms of illness, and/or if directed to isolate under public
health orders. For further information on the risk of exposure, refer to NSW Health’s Information for people exposed
to COVID-19.

Signature of Parent/Carer: Date:
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